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NEW HELP! 

The PAC is looking for help. Are you interested? 

We have several volunteers that have moved 

on, leaving positions that now need to be filled. 

At the moment we are looking for a DPAC 

Representative and Hot Lunch Helpers. There 

are also a few programs that could always use 

some help, like the Hot Lunch program. If you 

are interested and are able to volunteer, 

please email ldbpac@gmail.com. Our PAC 

cannot continue to offer programs without your 

participation! 

 

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM 

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing with 

the BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation 

Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program this 

year. Every 2 weeks the children will receive a 

fruit or veggie snack in the classroom. For this 

event we will need 2 volunteers. If you are 

interested in helping out with the washing and 

delivering of fruit and veggies, please contact 

Andrea at ldbpac@gmail.com 
 

 

 

Welcome Back! 
Hello Lac des Bois families! We hope that 

everyone had a great summer and is 

looking forward to an exciting new school 

year! Please take a few minutes to check 

out what our PAC is working on. 

 

PAC EXECUTIVE  

 

Welcome back to the 2017/2018 PAC 

Executive:  

President: Amy Heise             

Vice-President: Bonnie White       

Secretary: Andrea Makowichuk                                                                 

Treasurer: Deanna McLeod  

 

PAC MEETINGS 

The first PAC meeting of the year will be on 

WEDNESDAY September 27th at 2:45 pm in 

the library. If you have ever wondered 

what our PAC does, or have been thinking 

about getting involved, please come out. 

All parents are welcome! 

 

PURDY’S CHOCOLATES                         

We will be offering Purdy’s Chocolates for 

sale again this year. Information regarding 

this popular fundraiser will be going home 

later this fall.  

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 

École Lac des Bois PAC 
September 2017 

mailto:ldbpac@gmail.com
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Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening? 

- If you have 

questions, ideas, want 

to receive PAC 

information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to 

get involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Joanne 

Mikkelsen at 

begbie2@telus.net    

- If you would like 

to become involved as 

a parent volunteer with 

the PAC events / 
activities, please email 

Bonnie White (PAC 

Volunteer Coordinator) at 

bonnie@hunybs.com 

Calendar Oct 13 
Thanksgiving  

 
 
 
 

         

 
 

 

 
 

 

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM 

Our PAC is planning on offering a hot lunch program for 

students in Grades 1-7 this year, but we NEED YOUR HELP!! 

We will need regular Hot Lunch Volunteers. We are hoping 

to start in October, so if you are interested please contact 

us via lbdpac@gmail.com . Thank you! 

 

SHUTTLE BUS PROGRAM 

We have been working toward a safer solution for the 

challenges of our parking, the parking lot and the volume 

of traffic in the morning. We are now offering a free 

SHUTTLE BUS service every morning from the CN Centre to 

the school. Students can register for this service. Parents 

drive to the CN parking lot to the side near the soccer 

fields The bus meets you there and you ensure your child 

boards the bus. It leaves at 8:15. Students arrive at school 

on time and you get to avoid the parking lot! If you’re 

interested in the program please email Mme Smith – 

asmith@sd57.bc.ca 

 

QSP 

Once again, we will be running the QSP Magazine 

program. Please keep an eye out for info!  

 

CREATED BY KIDS 

Get ready for some masterpieces! We are offering the 

Created by Kids Program again! Look for more information 

coming home after Thanksgiving.  
 

SKATES! 

 

Do you have skates laying around that no longer fit your 

kids? We are accepting donations of used skates, 

especially larger sizes. Donations can be dropped at the 

office – THANK YOU!  
 

 

 

 

 

Want to get involved? 

Have PAC questions or 

ideas? Want to know 

whatʼs happening?  

 

If you have questions or 

ideas, want to receive 

PAC information and 

meeting minutes or just 

want to know how to get 

involved with PAC, 

please send your email 

address to Amy Heise at 

heisesam@hotmail.com 

 

If you would like to 

become involved as a 

parent volunteer with the 

PAC events / activities, 

please email us at : 

ldbpac@gmail.com 

 

COME JOIN US!  

OPERATION EDUCATION: 

Boston Pizza 

Anytime you and your family 

dine at Boston Pizza, ask your 

server to stamp your receipt. 

Bring the stamped receipt to 

the school and put it in the 

pizza box under the PAC 

bulletin board. Boston Pizzaʼs 

Operation Education will 

donate money to our school 

for every receipt we turn in! 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

SEPT 27 – PAC meeting (2:45pm)  SEPT 28 – Open House/Pizza night  SEPT 29 – Non Instructional Day  

OCT 9 – Thanksgiving  OCT 18 – PAC Meeting (6:30pm) 

mailto:lbdpac@gmail.com
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